
Bordetella (kennel cough) 

Schertz Pet Manor follows the American Boarding Kennels Association 

recommendation requiring the Bordetella(kennel cough) vaccination semi-

annually; every six months regardless of expiration date.  Please keep in 

mind that even though your pet has been vaccinated against kennel cough, 

Bordetella only covers a few strains of the virus.  It is intended to help 

prevent and if contracted lessen the symptoms of kennel cough.  Schertz 

Pet Manor takes every measure to help ensure our guests stay healthy with 

daily sanitizing of all equipment, play and sleep areas.  

 

I understand that although my dog is received the Bordetella vaccine, it is 

not a guarantee that my dog will not contract some form of the virus and 

will not hold Schertz Pet Manor responsible for any veterinary expenses.  


